Our Case Number: ABP-316119-23

Your Reference: Coras lompair Eireann

RPS Group Ltd.

c/o Colm Shevlin

West Pier Business Campus
Dun Laoghaire

Co. Dublin

A96 NBT7

Date: 24 March 2023

An
Bord
Plean_éla

Re: DART+ South West Electrified Heavy Railway Order - Hazelhatch & Celbridge Station to Heuston

Station, and Hesuton Station to Glasnevin

County Dublin and County Kildare

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your application for a railway order under section 37 of the Transport

(Railway Infrastructure) Act, 2001, as amended.

Two copies of any valid submissions/observations received by the Board in respect of the application will
be forwarded to you by the Board and you are requested to make same available for public inspection in
conjunction with the application documentation. A copy of the Board's pre-application consultation file
was issued to you on 20" December 2022. This copy should be associated with the application

documentation and be available for public inspection.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.

Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or

telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

Eimear Reilly
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737184
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